
The temporary Drop-off Station on Yuma Avenue is ceasing operations Saturday, July 
1st, at 5:00 p.m.  Fort Worth residents can take their extra trash, recyclables, yard 
trimmings, or bulky items to these drop-off stations: Southeast Fort Worth at 5150 MLK 
Jr. Freeway, exit Village Creek off Highway 287; or in north Fort Worth, 2400 Brennan 
Avenue, west of I35 off North Side Drive and Cold Springs Road.   
 
In partnership with Goodwill Industries of Fort Worth, the Southeast and Brennan Drop-
off Stations both accept computers and other electronics, except TVs, whether they are 
working or not. Appliances that contain Freon® are also accepted. Trained city staff will 
safely remove any Freon at no charge. The drop-off stations are designed to be very user-
friendly and offer free mulch to customers. The City of Fort Worth invites you to come 
and see for yourself.  
 
Drop-off stations are open 6 days a week Monday through Friday from 9 a.m. to 7 p.m., 
Saturday 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., and closed on Sundays. 
 
Drop-off station services are free to Fort Worth residents, but a recent water bill or a 
driver’s license is required to prove residency.   No commercial waste is accepted, and no 
double-axle trailers are allowed. 


